
P.O. Box 413, Bristol, VT 05443 • (802) 453-7378 • info@bristolcore.org

June 7, 2024

To: Valerie Capels and Bristol Selectboard Members,

On behalf of Bristol CORE, I would like to respectfully request permission from the
Selectboard to block off Main Street from the traffic light to the east entrance to Shaw’s
parking lot (next to the National Bank of Middlebury) on Saturday, August 17 from 1:00
pm to 9:00 pm. for the 12th Annual Pocock Rocks Music Festival and Street Fair (this
includes set-up and take down time).

Bristol CORE will work with Chief Nason on all traffic control-related issues before and
on the event day.

We would be happy to hear any suggestions you may have to improve the event in 2024.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Courtney Radford

Executive Director
Bristol CORE
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Traffic Detour Map
Saturday, August 17, 2024, 1:00pm - 9:00pm
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